

May 3, 2010

Scott Orbach President EZGSA Government Services Corporation 4801 Hampden Lane, Suite 105 Bethesda, MD 20814

Reference:

Fran Cowell

Contracts Specialist\_\_\_

Dear Mr. Orbach,

I have recently had the opportunity to work with Ms. Fran Cowell of your organization in preparing a Modification for Widener-Burrows & Associates, Inc.'s AIMS Schedule Contract.

The task became overwhelming to me, adding to the stress of our Schedule having been suspended. Ms. Cowell assured me at every step of the process not to worry, that we would solve any and all problems associated with the submission, and that at the end of the day, the Modification would be approved.

Ms. Cowell's communication with the Contracting Officer and her acumen in helping me respond to issues that resulted in the initial rejection of the Modification proved to be invaluable. She provided timely responses to all of my questions and guided me in the right direction when I was unsure of how to respond to specific concerns of the Contracting Officer. All of the issues were resolved and approval was granted on April 29, 2010.

In short, my experience with EZGSA exceeded my expectations and I look forward to continue working with your company in the future.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Dusan J. Landis

Sr. Vice President

sjl

2191 Defense Highway Suite 401 Crofton, MD 21114

TEL 410.721.0500 FAX 410.721.7571